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Northeast United Soccer Club (NEUSC) is committed to growing the love of the game 
and welcomes all feedback from members and participants.  We regularly solicit and 
encourage feedback from our members and look to adjust our programming when 
appropriate. 
 
NEUSC has and will continue to use surveys to evaluate if we are meeting the 
expectation of our members wherever possible. We will produce an end of season 
questionnaire that is sent to our members to fill in and the feedback will then be 
compiled and considered when designing programming for the upcoming season. 
 


